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March 13, 2023 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 

Re: FM Translator W231EF, Toledo, Ohio (Facility No. 138974) 
Notice of Resumption of Operations 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

COUNSEL 

MARK B. DENBO 

By this letter, Relevant Radio, Inc. ("RRI"), the licensee of FM translator station W231EF, 
Toledo, Ohio (Facility No. 138974) ("W231EF"), is providing notice that W231EF resumed 
operations pursuant to the terms of its license, File No. 0000193183, on October 24, 2022. 

On October 24, 2022, RRI commenced providing programming to AM station WPA Y, 
Rossford, Ohio (Facility No. 40858) pursuant to a Time Brokerage Agreement ("TBA") between 
RRI and the former licensee of WP A Y -W231 EF. Prior to the entry into the TBA, W231 EF had 
been off the air. At the time that the TBA was entered into, RRI was the proposed assignee of 
WPA Y-W231 EF, pursuant to File No. 0000202460. The former licensee inadvertently did not file 
a notice of resumption of operations for W231 EF, and RRI consummated the acquisition of 
WP A Y-W231 EF on December 21, 2022. 

Upon discovering the paperwork error, RRI sought to file a resumption of operations for 
W231EF in LMS; however, LMS does not permit a party to input a resumption date that is more 
than 45 days prior to the date of the filing of the notice. Therefore, pursuant to a suggestion from 
a member of the Commission's staff, RRI is requesting that the Commission update its records to 
reflect that W231 EF resumed operations pursuant to the terms of its license, effective October 24, 
2022. 
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Should there be any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Counsel to Relevant Radio, Inc. 

cc: Robert Gates/FCC (via electronic mail - robert.gates@fcc.gov) 


